Dear Representatives,

| am very strongly opposed to HB 2666. | am part of a family farm near Hubbard,
Oregon that turns 100 years in 2015. We live on a river and | would hate to think that
the aggregate business could come in and despoil our adjoining lands and mess our
farming practices with so little ability on our part to stop it.

The aggregate business already has too much power. Farming is Oregon’s number 2
industry and needs to keep its protections. Because the aggregate business lost one
case, they are crying wolf when, in fact, they are the wolves gobbling up our land and
pretending they are endangered.

Kathleen Carl
kathleenmanton@comcast.net



